
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

August 7, 2018 
 

Via First Class Mail 
 
Robert Guinness 
Guinness & Buehler, LLC 
50 Hill Pointe Ct., Suite 200 
St. Charles, MO 63303 
 

Re:   MidAtlantic Broadband Inc. (“MidAtlantic”); Missouri Video Service 
Provider Authorization; Franchise Fee in the City of Elsberry, MO 

  
Dear Mr. Guinness: 
 
 This letter is referring to MidAtlantic’s Notice of Change Application for a Missouri Video 
Service Provider Authorization filed with the Missouri Public Service Commission on June 29, 
2018 (“Application”). On the Application, we listed the franchise fee in the City of Elsberry as 0% 
based on information we were given. We received a phone call from City Clerk, Sue Hogarth, 
informing us of the correct franchise fee amount of 5%. We informed MidAtlantic of the 5% fee 
amount and MidAtlantic will pay that rate once they provide service in the City of Elsberry. The 
Application was recently approved.  We will also inform the PSC of the change 
 
 If you have questions, please contact me at (314) 394-1535. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 

Bruce E. Beard 
     
 
cc: Sue Hogarth, City Clerk 

City of Elsberry 
201 Broadway 
Elsberry, MO 63343 
 
John Long 
COO/CFO 
MidAtlanticBroadband  
401 East Pratt Street; Suite 351 
Baltimore, Md 21202 

 
 
 
 


